

Eccleston Road Tovil Maidstone Kent ME15 6QN € 01622 754666➡ office@archbishopcourtenay.kent.sch.uk⊕ www.archbishopcourtenay.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S Heather Chair of Governors: R O'Connell

27th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

HARVEST FESTIVAL

We will be celebrating our Harvest Festival on Friday 7th October 2022 in school. We would be pleased to receive donations of non-perishable food, packet food, tins and toiletries.

If these could be sent in to your child's class they would be gratefully received and will be distributed to those in need in the community.

Many thanks for your assistance in this matter.

Yours faithfully

Mrs S. Heather

Headteacher







